CHURCH OF THE SACRED HEART

Kevin T. Lynch Lynch Development Associates Huntington, New York 11743

Dear Kevin,

I am writing this letter to thank you for services in our recent parish campaign here at Scared Heart. The appeal was very successful as we raised almost \$700,000 in pledges. The monies collected from the campaign will and have been used for vital capital projects here at Scared Heart Parish.

I want to especially compliment the facilitator for our campaign, Thomas Smith. He is an exceptional young man, personable, intelligent and always ready and willing to assist the staff here.

Lynch and associates did a great job and I feel very confident in recommending your services to any pastor like myself who is seeking to raise funds!

Sincerely in Christ,,

Rev. Coms Recome. . . . Father Louis Refereme, Jr.